
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/24/2013 6:11:38 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Statement on San Bruno's Motion on Upcoming Symposium: CPUC 

Information Alert

CPUC Statement on San Bruno's Motion on Upcoming Symposium: CPUC Information Alert

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today received a motion by the City of San Bruno 
calling for the recusal of Commissioners or postponement of the CPUC’s May 7-8, 2013, Safety 
Symposium. Although the Symposium is a forward-looking event and issues related to the CPUC’s 
ongoing PG&E pipeline cases would not be discussed, to eliminate any possible public concern over the 
fairness of the CPUC’s process the CPUC has decided to postpone the Symposium to a future date.
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Director, News and Public Information Office
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